TRANSPARENCY FAIRNESS INTEGRITY

PRESS RELEASE

ELECTORAL COMMISSION
GHANA

2024 INDEPENDENT CANDIDATES — RECEIPT OF
NOMINATIONS FOR THE 7™ DECEMBER, 2024 GENERAL
ELECTIONS

The Electoral Commission wishes to inform the General Public that all Prospe.ctive
Candidates who wish to contest the 2024 Presidential and Parliamentary Elections
as Independent Candidates should contact the Commission for a Passcode. This
will enable the aspirants download the Presidential and Parliamentary Nomination

Forms posted on the website of the Commission.

Prospective Independent Candidates are informed that the Commission will receive
Nominations for the Elections of President and Members of Parliament from

Monday, 9" September to Friday, 13" September 2024.

We urge the public to be guided accordingly.
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